march for babies

Memory Mile Agreement

Official team name



Memory Mile allows us to remember all babies lost too soon. Until every baby survives, we will walk to remember those we lost.

For a suggested donation of \$20 and your participation in March for Babies, we will honor a child with a custom sign. The child's name will be printed on the sign and placed along the walk route for all walkers to see and remember.

Please be sure to fill out this form *completely*. Incomplete forms <u>will not</u> be accepted. *Deadline for submission is March 31, 2017*.

Walker name	We remember
Walker's contact phone number ()	EXE
Walker's contact email address	Alexander Gonzalez
Child's first name (for the sign)	Meranaei Gunzalez
Child's middle name (you may leave blank)	mand didner march for babies
Child's last name (you may leave blank)	
Parent's phone number () Parent's email	-
Agreement details	
 Suggested donation of \$20, which will also be credited to the walker's personal fundraising to Participate in March for Babies day 	otal
"By signing below, I agree to the above and give permission for my child's name to be used for th and other March of Dimes related publicity." This form will not be accepted without the signature	
Printed name	
Signature Date	

For additional information, please contact the Mackenzie Hawkins at (402) 718-8504